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I believe measure 114 and HB 3075-1 infringe upon our constitutional rights in both 

the Oregon and US Constitution. Criminalizing the law abiding citzens of the State of 

Oregon is taking steps in the wrong direction. Taking away our rights to protect 

ourselves is completely absurd. Passing these would put more power in the hands of 

the criminals. I believe in the safety of our citizens, but these are not the correct 

decisions to ensure our safety. 


